
 

 

 

Outcome for our British colleagues 

Luxembourg, 22/01/2021 

Dear colleagues, 

During the last meeting of Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg with 
Commissioner Oettinger in September 2019 and in anticipation of the 
change of the Commission in  
December 2019, Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg, which 
followed Brexit in all its effects concerning staff, had obtained the (not-so-
obvious) promise of continuity of the stability agreements for British 
colleagues.  

As soon as the new Commission took office, Union Syndicale Fédérale 

Luxembourg reiterated its demand. We would like to thank the new 

Commission, Commissioner Hahn and his teams for the results obtained 

in this area. 

Please find the letter of Commissioner Hahn and additional information 
here: 
https://myintracomm.ec.europa.eu/en/NewsPortal/Pages/NewsDetails.asp
x?itemid=dcf484b6-a621-44ab-a84f-a38671c2f8c7 

Your representatives : 

BECH et T2: 
N. MAVRAGANIS, 

C-A POPESCU 

Gasperich: 
N. FETTAH 

S. KARDARAS 

OP: 
I. WOLFF, 

M. COLLIGNON 
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